
PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

MAY 6,2013 

Present: Libby Even, Melody Lee, Guy Lemakos, Rochelle Webb, Father Anthony, Liz 
Rosenberger, Clarence & Mary Ledford, Kim Pacyzndski, Jan Duckro 

Absent: Karla Trumbull, Mitzi Federico, Greg Cardone 

Father Tobin's Farewell 

The reception was great and Father Tobin was thrilled. The parishioners had the 
opportunity to wish him well and we were able to include everyone. 

Thank you again to ALL who helped with setting up, serving, witnessing, etc. It was a 
great parish effort. 

Father Tobin's surgery is May 8th. He will remain in our prayers for a successful 
treatment. 

Father Scott will be joining us full time in July. In the meantime, two others priests will 
be helping Father Anthony. They will be able to handle sick calls. Father may consider 
two morning Masses again once Father Scott is here. 

Easter Suggestions - 2014 

We are considering changing the Masses to 8AM - 10 AM - 12 NOON for next 
year. This would help with the congestion after each of the Masses both in church and 
the parking lot. It would have to be extensively advertised throughout Lent. We also 
discussed a "Sunrise" Mass at 6:30 AM. 

Easter egg hunt - Leona told us there is a company that will fill all the eggs and will do it 
for a reasonable price! She will get the info to Kim 

It was suggested we only serve coffee and donuts on Easter Sunday. Breakfast was 
too much and not a lot of participation. 

Miscellaneous 

A young parishioner, Maria Thurber, has received the Gates Millennium Award and will 
be in a future bulletin. 


